

Musical Director: Simon Warne (simonwarne@chelmsfordyouthchoir.org.uk)
Choir Secretary: Olivia Eastham (secretary@chelmsfordyouthchoir.org.uk)

NEWSLETTER - 9.10.07

- Thank you all for returning the e-mail slips and slips/payments for Barnardo's T-shirts. Our order has been sent off and further details regarding the coach, day's arrangements, etc will be notified to you all shortly.
- Please remember that it is the Thanksgiving Service for The Harvest for the Hungry at The Meadows Shopping Centre this Sunday October 14th. We need to arrive for a sound check at 5.45pm and the service starts at 6.30pm. It should last approximately 45 minutes. Can everyone please wear our usual plain black T-shirts (no logos/pictures), black trousers and black shoes. We will be meeting in the Meadows Centre near BHS. We are expecting you all to attend to make this a successful evening for everyone concerned. In the unlikely event that you know you will be unable to come please ring Simon immediately so that he knows who won't be attending. His telephone number is 07899 707087.